
    

Our Lady of the Assumption 

Catholic Primary School 

Welcome to the Reception Class  

Starting school is an exciting time for young 

children and their parents. It can be a daunting time, 

too. But with a little preparation and  

encouragement, most children will settle in easily at 

school.  

At Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Primary  

School we aim to support you and your child to 

ensure a smooth transition into the reception class. 
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My teacher is Mrs Blow: 

 

  

My teaching assistant is Miss Donnelly: 

 

 

 



This is my classroom:   

 

  

This is where I will learn outdoors:  

 



This is the KS1 playground where I will play 

out at dinnertime.  

  

I have a drawer for my belongings:  

 

 



I will hang my coat and bag here:  

  

This is the toilet area for the reception 

class:  

 

      Boys’ toilets                 Girls’ toilets  



Sink area 

 

This is where I will have my dinner and 

have assemblies:  

 

 


